Announcements 9/16/2025

Students the deadline for SAT testing at BTHS on 10-4-25 is on 9-19-25 this Friday. Seats are filling up fast so reserve your seat now for this testing administration. Remember, this test is digital so you will need to know your college board username and password to take this test. All laptops are provided by BTHS and you will need your photo ID to check in at the 9th grade center. Doors will open by 7:40 a.m.

Homecoming court nominations will be on Tuesday 9/16 online and voting will be on Thursday 9/18 online. Links to nominate and vote for your homecoming court will be posted on the BTHS website and on QR codes near the media center. See Ms. Tax in room 200 with any questions. Thanks!

Did someone say Pickleball? The Pickleball Club will be holding a meeting on Wednesday morning at 8:45 am in RM 975 for anyone interested in joining. Please see Ms. Sutton in RM 975 with any further questions.